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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:53:04 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:39 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
My concern with this proposalnis that it indicates to improve efficiency and due to inflation.
We too are suffering the effects of inflation so why does major billion dollar industries off-
load the cost of inflation to the consumers while we the consumers are not receiving increase
in our pay checks to compensate for the inflation. This is another excuse for this company to
stay in the positive in terms of revenue while the consumers continue to suffer. Enbridge does
not care at all for its clients and consumers. I do not agree with increasing residential rate by
that amount.


Name: John Boateng


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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